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Timeline October - November 2022 
 
Week Beginning 02.10.23 

• Room 5 Twitter Week 

• Challenge Poverty Week 

• 05.10.23 Extra Inset Day—School 
closed to pupils due to By-Election 

 
Week Beginning 09.10.23 

• 12.10.23 Room 2 Showcase 2.15pm 

• 13.10.23 Mass and Primary 1 
Blessing in Church 10.00am 

• School closes 3.00pm for October 
Week Holiday 

 
Week Beginning 23.10.23 

• 27.10.23 Room 6 Assembly 2.15pm 
 
Week Beginning 30.10.23 

• Room 6 Twitter Week 

• 31.10.23 Hallowe’en Event 

• 01.11.23 All Saints Mass 10.00am 
 
Week Beginning 06.11.23 

• Room 1 Twitter Week 

• 10.11.23 Room 5 Assembly 2.15pm 
 
Week Beginning 13.11.23 

• 13.11.23 Inset Day—School closed to 
pupils 

• 16.11.23 Parents’ Evening 
 
Week Beginning 20.11.23 

• Room 2 Twitter Week 
 
Week Beginning 27.11.23 

• Room 3 Twitter Week 

• 29.11.23 Flu Immunisation for pupils 

• Room 4 Showcase 2.15pm 

Dear Parents and Carers, welcome to our 
News Update for October and November 2023. 
 
Well done to all the children for their efforts in 
September.  
 
Thank you to all Parents and Carers for 
supporting the children with learning and 
uniform. 
 
A few highlights for the next couple of months 
that will be helpful for you to plan ahead. 
 
Please find these in the column to the right. 
 
Our School’s Participatory Budget is currently 
being prepared and we will consult with you in 
due course to finalise and agree for 
implementing. 
 
For safety reasons, the school may require to 
spontaneously close front vehicular access 
gates and the pedestrian gates at front of 
school, during the school day. If this action is 
required, parents attending the school should 
wait until the gates have been reopened to 
access the school grounds. If parents require 
immediate access due to a personal 
emergency or for appointments during this 
action, parents can call to the school office for 
further instructions. This would be a temporary 
measure and the gates would re-open as soon 
as appropriate.  
 
A full Newsletter will be forwarded after the 
October week break. 
 
Best Regards 
 
J.McSorley 
 
 
 
 
 
  


